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What We Are Learning! 

We worked on the letter G with our HWT 

Program using Play-Doh, iPads, chalk boards, 

and paint dobbers. We rotated through 

several math centers (concentrating on 

numbers), and built with Gears, 

Magnaformers, and Legos. We continue 

learning about the Season of Advent and 

following along with our daily Advent 

Calendar and prayers. We water colored 

angels, and made some ornaments with lots 

of glitter. This class sure loves glitter! We 

wrote our letters to Santa but the weather 

did not cooperate for us to mail them. We 

will try for next week. We also talked about 

winter animals and hibernation, wrote in our 

journals, and played a fun game.  

                     

 

       

Upcoming Events 

Dec.  9 – Movie Night in the gym 6:00 pm 

Dec. 20 – Christmas Program 6:00 pm               

Dec. 21 – Pre-K Christmas/PJ Party         

Dec. 21 – 1 pm Dismissal/End of 2nd Qtr.  

Dec. 22-Jan. 3 – Christmas Break  

Show and Tell will be on Wednesday, 

December 14th. 

Next week we will be working on the letter 

J and talking about Baby Jesus. 

Next week snacks:                                      

Monday – Lillian                                  

Tuesday – Garrett                          

Wednesday – Paisley                               

Thursday – Silas                                     

Friday – River 

                                   

Notes: 

We will be participating in the school Christmas Program at the church on December 20th at 6:00 

pm. The littles will sit with you until we call them up and then go back to you when finished.  

Our class Christmas and Pajama Party will be held on Wednesday, December 21st. We still need 

Christmas plates, napkins and juice. Please send in a wrapped children’s book (around $5) and we 

will have a gift exchange. You may also send in treat bags to pass out to the class if you wish. If 

you are able to help with any of the above items or have any fun games, crafts, or ideas for the 

party, please let me know. Also if you would like to join us for the party (and have had the Child 

Protection Training) please let me know.    
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